
To:  Members of the PTMBA 
 
A motion was passed during the called meeting of 
the Executive Committee on June 3rd as follows:  to 
nominate three people from the Pickens-Twelve 
Mile Association who will serve on a team with 
three people from the Piedmont Baptist 
Association.  
 
The three people who will serve on this team from 
our association are: Chris Hayes from Holly 
Springs, David Mantooth from East Pickens, and 
James Williams from Kings Grove. 
 
This six person team will explore the idea of a 
merger and present a merger plan to the 
associations no later than October 1st. This plan 
will be a detailed model of how a merger would 
actually take place between the two associations if 
voted on and approved by both associations.   
 
The Pickens-Twelve Mile DOM search team will be 
on hold until a decision has been made in October. 
 
George Case, Moderator  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 2025 

Happy Birthday 
 5 Ed Capps, Pastor, Midway 
21 Terreca Merck, Wife of Pastor, Fairview 
21 Roger Morgan, Pastor, Pleasant Grove 
22 Jamie Duncan, Senior Pastor, East Pickens 
22 Nick Smith, Assoc. Pastor of Missions & Discipleship, East Pickens 
27 Cindy Morgan, Wife of Pastor, Pleasant Grove 
28 Jason Finley, Lead Pastor for Equipping, Cross Point 

 
Wedding Anniversaries 
10 Dawn & Greg Durham, Ministry Assistant, Griffin 
14 Stephen & Denise Owens, Pastor, Nine Forks 
14 Earl & Karen Reid, Pastor, Peters Creek 
15 Roger & Cindy Morgan, Pastor, Pleasant Grove 
22 Mike & Karen Sterlachini, Pastor, Griffin 
23 Ed & Joanne Capps, Pastor, Midway 
24 Jeff & Michelle Rafferty, Discipleship & Missions Pastor,  
                                       Pickens First 
 

Pickens-Twelve Mile Baptist Association                             
● Strengthening Churches   ● Making Disciples                                                                                                                                                                                      
● Providing Fellowship    ● Equipping for Mission 
www.pickenstwelvemilebaptistassoc.org 

Phone: 864.878.2456   864.878.0244               
Staff:  Richard Hayes, Interim AMS 
          Connie Porter, Administrative Assistant  

 
 
 

  “Thank you to PTMBA for supporting BCM 

(Baptist Collegiate Ministry).  Grateful for the 

generosity of the churches! 

 

Pray for this vibrant ministry to students on the 

campus of Clemson University.” 

 

Peter Hyatt, BCM Director at Clemson University 

 

May God Bless America! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staff Anniversaries 
Boyce Whitman, Pastor, Gap Hill, 64 years 
Bobby Stewart, Pastor, Keowee, 33 years 
Ray Longenecker, Pastor, Six Mile, 20 years 
Jamie Duncan, Senior Pastor, East Pickens, 14 years 
Jeff Rafferty, Discipleship & Missions Pastor, Pickens First, 13 yrs. 

Stephen Owens, Pastor, Nine Forks, 11 years 
 

STAFF POSITIONS OPEN 

Cross Roads Baptist Church is looking for a part-time youth 
minister. Please send resumé and inquiries to 
pastorphilhenry@gmail.com or call 864-859-1125. 
Nine Forks Baptist Church is looking for a part-time Worship 
Leader.  Please send resumé to sgowewns249@gmail.com or call 864-
836-8484.  
Six Mile Baptist Church is looking for a part-time Worship Leader. 
Interested parties may email their resumé to pastor@sixmilebc.org  
 

Financial Update 
2025 Budget                       $152,341.46       
Monthly Needs                      $12,695.12 
May Budget Receipts             $12,697.15      
Thank you for your continued and generous support.   

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
The Quarterly Executive Committee meeting will be Tuesday, July 
8th   5:00 pm @ the PTMBA Missions Center. 
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